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Comments in Docket No. 55067 
<IN » 

If yonAvant, EA berji>~ PROTESTOR only, please complete this form. Although public comments are 
nop,p~eated as <evidence. they help inform the PUC and its staff of the public concerns and identify issues 
tellje explored. l)*PUC welcoinessuch participation iii its proceedings. 

For UAPS. ®4(fone copy to: For all other delivery or courier services. send one copy to: 
r?0... //' <C 

Publit*llity Commission of Texas Public Utility Commission of Texas 
Central Records Central Records 
P.O. Box ]3326 1701 N. Congress Ave. 
Austin. TX 78711-3326 Austin. TX 78701 

Ronald Davis First Name: I.ast Name: 

940-300-7149 Phone Number: Fax Number: 

Address. Cit>. State: 1505 Westview Lane, Northlake, TX 76226 

lam NOT requesting to intervene in this proceeding. As a PROTESTOR. 1 understand the following: 

• I am NOT a party to this case: 

• My comments are not considered evidence in this case: and 

• I have no further obligation to participate in the proceeding. 

Please check one of the following: 

~ I own property with a habitable structure located near one or more of the utility's proposed routes for a 
transmission line. 

~ One or more ofthe utilitys proposed routes would cross my property. 

~ Other. Please describe and provide cominents. You may attach a separate page. if necessary. 
I am a homeowner in Canyon Falls and am absolutely alarmed to hear of the possibility of Oncor power lines 
within Canyon Falls neighborhoods, our greenbelt areas, our rec center and dog park. The power lines will have 
a terribly negative impact on the residents' use ot Canyon tails as well as a detrimental ettect on our home 
values. I can tell you that if this plan had been known before we built our retirement home, we would have found 
a different location than Canyon Falls. I am also concerned about the effect of additional lines on local wildlife 
and their movements through our beautiful area. Please consider moving any route from within neighborhood 
lands to a location that will not impact the people and animals that use the land. I respectfully ask that you 
consider another plan to keep power lines out of our neighborhoods and the greenbelts that we rely on for 
everyday living. We absolutely prefer no Oncor power lines altogether. In the absence of no lines, it seems 
following along 1171 outside of any neighborhood or greenbelt would be a better idea. 

Signature of person submitting comments: 

Date: 
\V 
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Last Re\·ised: October 27th. 202 I 0\u-6 


